brende fuller

Dear Sirs,

As a resident of the Texas hill country, [ am aware of the degradation of the environment. The
legislature has directed many practices that are supposed to be helpful in management of our
environment. The proposed list by TCEQ doesn't meet what has been directed.

Please address every possible remedy to protect our health.

Please improve the list. Follow through on permits and regulations.

We only have this one unique hill country.

Thank you,

Brende Fuller



